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Collection Notice 
The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure will be capturing images of provincial 
infrastructure for the purpose of evaluating ministry highways, evaluating maintenance 
and construction activities and results, project status, and incident data collection and 
reporting. During this process, there is a possibility that your personal information may be 
inadvertently collected under sections 26(c) and 26(e) of the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA). Should you have any questions about the collection of 
this personal information, please contact: 

Camera Program Manager 
4D 940 Blanshard Street,  
Victoria BC 
778-974-5350 
TRAN_Camera_Program@gov.bc.ca   

 


